
WEST BERKSHIRE DISTRICT COUCIL 
(ARGYLE ROAD, HAMPTON ROAD AND DERBY ROAD, NEWBURY) 

(20 M.P.H SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2024 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

This order is necessary in the interest of the safety of all highway users given the high 
volume of pedestrians travelling to and from local amenities and with the relatively new 
addition of a contraflow cycle lane.  Argyle Road and Derby Road are subject to a one-way 
restriction with a combination of restricted and unrestricted on street parking. Hampton 
Road is a cul de sac so two-way traffic is necessary along with mostly restricted on street 
parking to allow for two-way traffic. The roads narrowness and the demand for on street 
parking means that 20mph is an appropriate speed limit restriction.   
 


